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Comprehensive	Plan	Review	and	Implementation	Committee	(CPRIC)	Minutes	
Thursday,	October	29,	2015	at	6:00	PM	
Revere	Memorial	Hall	
	
Attendees:	Paul	Lewis,	Meghan	Cooper,	Nancy	Calvert,	Bill	Calvert,	Kendra	Chubbuck	
Attending	remotely:	Gerry	Wurzburg	
	
Paul	presented	an	agenda:	

I. Review	and	approve	minutes	from	10/12	meeting	
II. Survey	results	

a. Discussion	and	implications	for	the	top	priorities	
III. Community	feedback	regarding	proposed	top	priorities	
IV. Current	top	priority	updates	

a. Fire	department	
b. Telemedicine	
c. School	
d. Other	

V. Other	business	
VI. Set	date	for	next	meeting	

	
	
Meeting	opened	by	Paul	at	6:18	PM	(unofficially,	as	there	is	no	quorum).	
Minutes	tabled	until	next	time	when	there	is	a	quorum.	
	
There	is	a	school	board	meeting	tomorrow	(Friday)	at	8:30	AM.		
	
What	is	the	process	for	the	search	for	a	new	teacher?	How	can	the	community	be	involved	
and	help?	
Gordie	Donaldson	is	willing	to	be	involved	in	the	process.		
	
Fire	department	
We	need	a	PERSON	to	be	fire	chief.	It	would	be	possible	to	have	a	chief	and	assistant	fire	
chief	(seasonally).	These	people	would	need	training,	though.	Training	is	essential.	
John	Cousins	and	David	Carter	(Sedgwick	fire	chief)	came	by	on	Tuesday	to	take	a	look	at	
the	fire	department	and	check	out	the	fire	site	at	Old	Cove.		
	
Efficient	and	effective	government	
Paul	received	some	job	descriptions	from	Donna	Wiegle.	There	is	one	from	Lamoine	that	
has	descriptions	for	every	job	in	their	town.	There	is	also	a	description	for	the	Cranberry	
Isles	Administrative	Assistant.	Most	of	the	Lamoine	descriptions	indicate	that	the	positions	
are	appointed	by	the	selectmen.	
	
Telemedicine	
The	Power	Company	and	the	Town	may	have	come	to	a	tentative	agreement	exchanging	
the	Lampson	property	for	the	PoCo	building	at	the	dock.	
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Bob	and	Paul	are	concerned	about	the	cleanup	of	the	PoCo	building.	It	will	need	to	be	
handled	properly	by	a	company	that	deals	with	hazardous	materials.	
Lobstermen’s	Association	building	is	also	available	(as	a	backup).	It	could	be	moved	or	
changed.	The	Bill’s	Island	house	might	be	available,	too.	
	
One	of	these	tiny	buildings	could	be	used	someday	for	the	Historical	Society.	That	would	
take	a	lot	of	work	to	make	it	a	climate-controlled	and	appropriate	location	for	historical	
documents.	
	
Town	land	purchase	process	
There	was	some	concern	that	the	existing	process	could	be	discriminatory	(because	it	has	
to	be	approved	at	town	meeting).	
Gerry	will	continue	to	pursue	this.	Committee	should	respond	to	Gerry’s	email	with	
suggestions.	
	
Survey	
Meghan	will	put	results	on	the	website,	at	the	store	and	the	library,	and	write	up	a	press	
release	for	Bill’s	newsletter.	
	
Next	meeting	will	be	Tuesday,	November	17	at	6	PM.	
Meeting	adjourned	(again,	unofficially)	7:50	PM.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Meghan	Cooper	


